From: Fazzino, Chelsea

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 3:47 PM

To: Larry.Gremminger@energyTransfer.com

Cc: Staron, Richard; Hohenstein, John; Henning-Dudley, Desiree; Yordy, Karyn
Subject: re-evaluation comments - SPLP HDD No. S3-0331, Eagleview Boulevard

Good afterncon Larry,
| have reviewed your HDD re-evaluation for HDD331 and, similarly to the last reevaluation for which we exchanged
correspondence, have a comment that | am requesting that you provide additional information to address.

» Regarding the last bullet point in the Conclusion section of the HDD analysis: The discussion of how a
determination is made as to whether a LOC is small vs. large to determine the next steps. DEP requests thata
responsible professional be on site to monitor the LOCs and make a determination as to which LOCS will require
remediation.

If you would like to discuss this further, feel free to give me a call.

Thanks,
Chelsea

Chelsea Fazzino, P.G. | Licensed Professional Geologist
Department of Environmental Protection | Southeast Regional Office
2 East Main Street | Norristown, PA 19401

Phone: 484.250.5791 | Fax: 484.250.5961

www.dep.pa.gov
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